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14th July 2022 
 
  
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Keeping Children Safe in the Sun 
 
This beautiful sunny weather looks set to stay now until the end of term. Please note the points below 
so that we can work together to keep our children safe.  
 

 Please make sure your child has suncream applied before they come to Nursery 
 

 If your child is staying all day in Big Nursery, please make sure we either have your 
permission to apply Nursery suncream, or if your child requires a specific brand, that 
you send this into Nursery so that we can re-apply in the middle of the day.  
 

 Children should wear loose, light-coloured clothing to help keep cool and sunhats with 
wide brims (if possible) to avoid sunburn.  Please put your child’s name in their hat.  
 

 We will create areas of shade in the garden for when children choose to play outside 
and will monitor children’s well-being at all times, making sure children take 
opportunities to engage in less physical activities.  
 

 Children have unlimited access to water or milk and children are reminded frequently 
to have a drink to remain hydrated.  We also have frozen treats as well to keep us cool. 
Please do not send water or juice bottles in with your child. 
 

 If you would like more information on keeping your child sunsafe, including a guide to 
identifying sun related ill health and actions to take, please click on the link below: 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/heatwave-plan-for-england/looking-after-children-
and-those-in-early-years-settings-during-heatwaves-for-teachers-and-professionals 

 

 
Kind regards 
 
 
 

 

Sharon Kindred 
Headteacher 
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